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FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA, April 27, 2015 — The Space and Naval Warfare Systems Center in San Diego, CA has 
awarded the Lafayette Group Inc. an indefinite-delivery/indefinite-quantity with Federal Engineering, Inc. (FE) as 
a subcontractor. 

Mr. Ronald F. Bosco, FE’s President, said:  “We are proud to be teamed with the Lafayette Group, once again, 
to support these important programs including both the Department of Homeland Security and the Department 
of Commerce.  For more information, the US Navy press release is reproduced below.” 

Lafayette Group Inc., Vienna, Virginia, is being awarded a potential $92,739,725 indefinite-
delivery/indefinite-quantity, cost-plus-fixed-fee multiple award contract to provide technical assistance 
as well as research and development for the advancement of interoperable communications to federal, 
state, local, tribal, and non-governmental entities, and to support other command, control, 
communications, computers, and intelligence efforts. This is one of two multiple award contracts. Each 
awardee will have the opportunity to compete for task orders during the ordering period. This five-year 
contract includes no options periods. Work will be performed in Vienna, Virginia (50 percent), and at 
government facilities throughout the U.S. and its territories (50 percent). Work is expected to be 
completed March 22, 2019. No funds will be obligated at the time of award. Funding will be obligated 
via task orders as they are issued. The types of funding to be obligated include operation and 
maintenance (Navy) and interagency agreements through federal agencies such as the Department of 
Homeland Security and the Department of Commerce. Contract funds will not expire at the end of the 
current fiscal year. This contract was competitively procured via Request for Proposal N66001-13-R-
0006 published on the Federal Business Opportunities website, and the Space and Naval Warfare 
Systems Command e-Commerce Central website, with two offers received. Space and Naval Warfare 
Systems Center Pacific, San Diego, California, is the contracting activity (N66001-15-D-0028). 

 
Federal Engineering provides analysis, design, procurement, and implementation support for NG911, PSAPs, 
ECCs, and EOCs.  These services complement FE’s wide range of consulting services in public safety and 
public service communications involving LTE as well as traditional VHF, UHF, 700 MHz, 800 MHz, 900 MHz and 
4.9GHz mobile radio systems.  Since 1983, FE has completed thousands of communications projects for 40 
state governments, as well as numerous local and federal government clients.  Most recently, FE has expanded 
its service offerings to support FirstNet planning in anticipation of the Nationwide Public Safety Broadband 
Network. 
 
In addition to its public sector work, Federal Engineering provides design and implementation support services for 
voice, data, and video networks used in the transportation, utilities, aerospace, finance, education, publishing, and 
computer services industries.  FE’s certified independence ensures that clients receive objective, unbiased 
consulting services that are not influenced by any particular technology, product, vendor, or approach.  
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